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Comments: Hello,

 

I am a resident of Butte. My wife grew up in the Swan Valley. I am 100% opposed to the expansion plans for

Holland Lake Lodge. The last thing our state needs is another Montana landmark being "revamped" to cater to

non-locals. Out-of-state residents have just as much right to be in Montana as the locals do, but does this state

really need another out-of-touch, highly-priced resort where tourists can treat this state like their playground.

Enough is enough. Stop this insanity before it even starts. 

 

Thank you


